Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 10 July 2017 12:05
To: Planning

Subject: Objection

To Teesa Craig

Planning application 2017/2868/P
T am writting in connection with the above planning application and want to register our objection.
The reason is the this changes would have a major impact on quex road.

Firstly the opening of the side door on quex road will push people.off pavement and onto the path of the
traffic

Secondly it would cause distraction to driver when they are navigating this bend Into quex road

Thirdly there has already been one fatality at this junction in past which we suspect had been due to
distraction at the junction.

Fourthly this changes would increase extra footfall to the quex road which is not a high road.

Quex road is a.residentual street and it is evident that this changes would have devastating impact on our life
as residents as it would bring light nuisance due to.signs...

The increase in other issues would be the noise from people coming in and out... and other relevant stuff. .
We hope the residents would be look after rather than the increase in pay for council and blighting our lives.

We hope the variation would also not be allowed as it would set bad precinct for the area and shows the
developers can make changes once they have finished the development.

yours sincerely
K zafrani



